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This is one of the first pictures I ever took when I was in Kenya. It was the first 

time I was there in 2011. It's of the chai fields outside Nairobi. If you would have 

told that girl that she would someday have a desire to move there and share 

the Good News of Jesus...she probably would have laughed in your face. GOD 

IS AMAZING!!! 

 

As we look to the current situation we find our world in....my heart is drawn 

back to Kenya, but it is drawn to the lost wherever I am. My heart is torn as the 

Lord shows us the vast need for His Son.   

 

In my last newsletter (a short time ago)....I let you know that I have a plane 

ticket for April 8th. As of right now Kenya has closed its borders along with 

many other borders around the world. I have changed my ticket to mid-May 

with the hopes that Kenya and all other international borders will be open.  

As we wait...let us fix our eyes on Jesus...and not forget that He is still on the 

throne.   

 

I will keep you updated about to all the changes, as they have all happened 

quickly over the last week. Thank you for waiting with me.  

Because of His Grace, 

Love and Blessings, 

 

LeAnn  

  

 

 

 


